
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Mike Rothery 
Sent: 15 December 2017 09:48 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 

Dear Sir or Madam.
 

The Torquay Neighbourhood Plan has been intensity debated and developed over the last few 

years. 

My wife and I are residents in Maidencombe. 

We I have not been part of the debate but we have added our comments during the process 

during the distribution of the various drafts. 

Consequently, we believe that the final draft is appropriate to be considered further as the 

Neighbourhood Plan for this area. 

We are in full support for this document.
 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to submit our thoughts during the consultation period.
 

Michael Rothery 

Mary Rothery 
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